
 

Show & Tell 

The children as a group have been taking 

it in turns to name items collected in     

pre-school of the same colour - Green, 

Yellow, Orange and Black. 
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The children were introduced 

to a beautiful story about a 

young squirrel who accuses 

his friends of  stealing leaves 

from his tree during Autumn. 

However it turned out that the 

wind was the leaf thief. During 

playtime in the park, the children independently 

collected leaves to keep them safe 

from the leaf thief. We were delighted 

at how well the children engaged with 

the story.  

On a visit to our allotment 

some of the children picked a 

pumpkin which they then 

helped to  scoop out the flesh 

and design the face. We will re 

plant some of the seeds at our 

allotment for next year. 

          MUD KITCHEN 

All the children had the opportunity 

to have fun, get dirty and explore different 

natural materials - compost, water, acorns, 

conkers, sticks, pine 

cones and leaves to 

make their own recipes.                    

                                               Hibernation  

We have been thinking about the animals 

that hibernate including hedgehogs. All 

the children made their own 

clay hedgehog to take home to 

hibernate. 

We enjoyed listening to the children share their 

experiences of fireworks as they 

created beautiful printed firework 

pictures. As part of this we talked 

about safety and the importance of  

‘Never Ever Play with Matches’ 

Remembrance 
The children were introduced to the Poppy 

and the significance of it, that we                

remember the soldiers that died to keep us 

safe.  

Our home corner was converted into a       

bunker  so in small groups children with a 

teacher could play with related resources - 

soldiers, army vehicles and horses.  

We were extremely proud of those children 

that joined the teachers to observe the two 

minute silence. The children were given a 

soldier to hold to help them focus and to 

help them understand 

why we were doing it.  


